
YOUR CHILD CARE
FACILITY MAY BE

ELIGIBLE FOR RELIEF
BUT YOU MUST ACT

The Municipality of Anchorage has Coronavirus Aid, Relief,

and Economic Security (CARES) Act funds available to:

reduce fees and tuition for families in need

pay your staff for COVID-19 safety measures

pay rent and utilities to keep your facility open

United Way of Anchorage will email you a login and password

to access the online application. If you don't receive the email

by August 3, please email ChildCareFunds@ak.org.

For questions related to the CARES Act 

Emergency Child Care Funds, please 

contact United Way of Anchorage at

ChildCareFunds@ak.org


